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Richardson County continues to explore dispatch possibilities
(KLZA)-- Richardson County Commissioners reviewed options for future
dispatching services with Sheriff Rick Hardesty when they met last Wednesay.

Possibly combining the dispatching with the City of Falls City is being explored.

Third District Commissioner Rick Karas said the Falls City Mayor Mark
Harendorff and City Administrator Anthony Nussbaum would be availabe to
meet with a representative of the County Board on October 9 to review the
matter.

Richardson County recently informed the Southeast Communications 9 1 1
Center in Beatrice that a dispatching contract for them to provide the dispatch
service for Richardson County will not be renewed when the contract expires
next summer.
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